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The Director, Portfolio Committee No.4 
Industry, Parliament House, Macquarie Street 
Sydney NSW 2000. 
 
Provisions of the Right to Farm Bill 2019 
 
Dear Director, 
 
I value being able to protest in a peaceful non-violent manner. I have done so many times and 
have felt strengthened in my thoughts on democracy and how lucky we are. Peaceful non-violent 
protesting should never be criminalised as it is a voice for the people, a voice we hold dearly, I 
would be very pleased if I can continue having a voice and not be looked upon as a criminal. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Janice Dutton 


